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SECTORS 

Work to find out more information about organisations seen during the 

Sector Public Hearing Process will be integrated into a broader community 
Liaison effort around the Database. 

MPD has paid the R10 000 owing to the Constitutional Assembly and they 

have also furnished outstanding invoices amounting to R7 748,10. These 
invoices have been handed to the Finance Department for action. 

CPM’s 

INTERNAL INVESTIGATION 

It appears from reports received that - 

SACS (Durban Office) did not confirm the busses prior to Saturday 26 

August 1995 (The date of the Empangeni CPM). This led directly to the CA 
being incapable of securing all the busses it required. On top of this, six 

pick-up points were not covered. 

The bus company does not address the issue of intimidation which seem to 

suggest possible collusion in aborting the CPM. 

The SACS (Durban Office) confirmed that they had taken up the irregularities 

and dereliction of duties re: their staff members performance and have given 

an undertaking that repetition will be avoided. 

Memo regarding the current status of the process has been sent to the Co- 

ordinators, giving details of Working Draft and time frames. 

An order form has been received from Olive re: the HAP booklet. We are 

still waiting for authorization to order this for each Province. 

Workshops and briefing meetings are progressing well in the Provinces 
except in the North West where Bouy Gaorekwe was and still is on leave. 
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Gert attended training in Cape Town and Joe (Northern Cape) was on 
compassionate leave. 

In Gauteng - The Co-ordinators have requested use of students as actors in 

role-play. This will have financial implications for the CA re: transport and 
lunch. 

KwadZulu Natal - Radio interview arranged with Louisa re: workshops held in 

Paulpietersburg was successful. 

Andile Matshele received statement or petition from ‘Walk to Talk’ group in 

East London on Saturday 23 September. Maphelo was on hand to assist 

Andile. 

Nkuli (Eastern Cape) and Sam (North West) have resigned and have already 

left the CA. We are trying to find replacement for them preferably 

secondments to fill their positions. 

Bouy has taken another leave (just a week from a leave). He would need to 
see specialists (Urologist) in Johannesburg. 

  

9 October 1995 (P:\CL\PAMELA\REPORTS\CL05 1095.N30)  


